
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Our celebrations this week: 
• Well done to class Blossom who has achieved  

100% attendance this week!  

• Well done to Joseph, Lilly-Ella and Tyler   

  who got Star of the Week this week  

 

• Apple Class have enjoyed their role play this week. They have been celebrating all the 

good work that doctors and dentists do to help us. They’ve been checking teeth, brushing  

teeth, and checking heart rates. 

 

 

 

 

• Chestnut Class In class this week Maria has celebrated 

writing her name and Isaac has celebrated completing his 

sticker chart, well done to them both. 

 

 

 

 

• Well done to the pupils from Redwood and Rowan  who 

competed in the Merseyside Boccia championships. The pupils 

competed in teams against the whole of Merseyside, winning 

many games along the way. They will go on to represent 

Merseyside  in the North-West finals in 2023 after reaching the 

semi-finals. 

 

Friday 11th November 2022  

 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. 

Our award winners this week 

are: 

Blossom: George 

Apple:     Logan 

Juniper:  Ben    

Maple:     Oscar W               

Willow:    Daniel             

Holly:          Emily             

Chestnut: Isaac       

Mulberry:  Oscar P 

Redwood: Ben 

Rowan :   Gerard      



CLASS OF THE WEEK       

BLOSSOM 

Class Blossom have had lots of fun this week, we have been learning 
about doctors, police and firefighters in line with our topic " Important 
people" . The children have enjoyed different sensory experiences, role 
play and art.   



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 96.7 

Apple 95.6 

Maple 93.3 

Juniper 98.0 

Willow 96.3 

Holly 93.0 

Chestnut 83.0 

Mulberry 93.0 

Redwood 100.0 

Rowan 88.0 

Whole School 93.5 

 

School will close for the Christmas Holidays  on Wednesday 21st             

December at 1.15pm and will re-open on Wednesday 4th January 2023. We 

will share our important Christmas dates with you next week. 

 

 

 

Children in Need PJ day and 

Cake Sale 

Friday 18th November 

Next Friday, 18th November, is Children in Need day.   To raise money 

for the charity that helps young people across the UK. We will be having 

a cake sale in school.  Cakes will cost between 20p-50p and will be sold 

during the school day on Friday.  If you would like to help the school 

raise money  for Children in Need,  any cake donations would be greatly 

appreciated. Please send these into school with your child either next 

Thursday or Friday.  If you would like your child to buy a cake then 

please send in no more than £1.00 with them next Friday.  Children will 

also be participating in lots of ‘Pudsey’ activities throughout the school 

School Nurse 

The School Nurse will be available in school on Thursday 17th November 2.15pm-3.15pm if any 

parents have any health issues or concerns regarding their child that they may need advice on. 

There will also be another drop in session on Thursday 15th December. 

Please  can we remind parents and carers of the importance of  ensuring that your child is in 
school for the whole day. If your child needs to be collected early please can you contact the 
school office beforehand.  

Can we also ask that when dropping off and collecting your child that you park considerately to 
ensure the continued safety of our pupils and the local residents. 

Holy Communion 

If you would like more information about your child taking their first 

Holy Communion contact Vicky to discuss, thank you. 


